

MOOSE NEWS

FEBRUARY 2021

GOVERNOR: Taylor Lisco PAST GOVERNOR: Trent Boner

JR. GOVERNOR: Tanner Miller

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Kyle Haar PRELATE: Scott Boner
ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS: George Emery
TRUSTEES: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

MOOSE NEWS

*I hope this newsletter finds everyone healthy and enjoying the new year.

*We are starting out the new year with plans of renovating the upstairs. Ron McNare joined our most recent meeting and we gave him a tour of the upstairs. He is currently in the process of putting together a quote so we can see what the renovations are going to cost. If any members have any questions, concerns or ideas, please contact Taylor or Becky. As we receive information, we will make it known to our members.

*There are raffle tickets located at the bar with Becky for half of a pork, cut & wrapped. Tickets are \$10 each or 3 for \$20. There will be 4 winners selected, with the drawing to be held on February 27th.

ENROLLMENT & ONE MOOSE

We will be having a new member enrollment on **February 5th at 5:30pm**. You should be receiving an invitation in the mail. If there are any **Women of the Moose** that have questions about **One Moose**, which is the transition of women joining our Douglas lodge, please feel free to attend and we will answer your questions as best we can.



QUEEN OF HEARTS

The Queen of Hearts is now up to \$5,500!!! Come down on Thursday nights to try your hand at turning over the Queen.

DUES-DUES-DUES

Please remember that if you are past due on your dues, Becky will get them renewed for you. This is a very easy process and she will help you every step of the way.



Super Bowl Party February 7th

Doors open at 3pm Game starts at 4:30pm

FOOD-FUN-FOOTBALL BOARDS

Come down and join us for the big game on the big screen. Little Pokes room has added some new toys to entertain your little ones also. There are plenty of spots on the boards at the bar. Stop in between now and then to get your squares picked out!

Thank You

*Dan Bohlander for installing the new door in the back storage room!

*Ron McNare and all others involved in helping us with our future plans of renovating the upstairs

The Young brothers will be serving up a **Prime Rib Dinner on February 12th.** This will also be our Valentine's Day celebration. Bring your sweetie down for a delicious dinner and then a night our on the town!



Your Governor, Taylor Lisco